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Pula, 22. 1. 2022
CONGRATULATION LETTER
Dear dr Konkol,

It was my pleasure to participate at the International Conference on Music Education
(VI OKKNEM) that you organized in Gdansk, highlighting the national and
international activities of music education students.

It can be seen that you realized various activities in which students, alumni and
professors participated during the last years and that you did this very accurately. The
results of this meeting are of great importance for Poland as well as the European and
world community.

Congratulations also to the Dean of the Stanislaw Moniuszko Academy of Music for

supporting the idea and to all the colleagues involved in this conference.

Since our collaboration lasts many vears, I would like to thank you for your exceptional
work in the music pedagogy field and wish you many creative musical-pedagogical

prospects in the future.

Sincerely yours,
dr Sabina Vidulin
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